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From The Leadership - A message from Glenn 

Duff 

Hello all: 

I continue to be in awe with the amount of work that the CAP grant 

teams continue to accomplish. This newsletter highlights the work 

being completed with the various teams on the grant. The scope of this 

project is broad and includes educational programing for K-12 students 

to graduate student education. In addition research and outreach 

components includes applied research through projects using current 

technologies in the field. I want to personally thank all of the 

participants working on this important project. Additionally, we are 

getting the word out with webinars, publications, regular meetings for 

the various teams and our first quarterly meeting was held with the 

advisory committee. We are, however, looking forward to in person 

meetings some time in the future. If you receive this newsletter, you 

are an important part of this project as well. 

Regards, 

Glenn Duff 
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Dr. Santiago Utsumi will be stepping in as the project's precision 




















